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Your excellency, Secretary General
Mr. Houlin Zhao

On behalf of the Communication and Information Technology Regulatory
Authority (CITRA), we hope you are safe and in great health amid this global
pandemic that seems to remain prolonged globally.

The State of Kuwait believes in the ITU’s vision and mission in establishing
global connectivity. We in CITRA believe in the critical and crucial plans the ITU has
set and is working on with Member States to assure its implementation.

Your excellency, we admire ITU’s continuous efforts in providing high quality
and efficient services to the members of the Union, from administrative and
financial aspects to corporate functions. In that respect, and following information
received from Deputy Secretary-General Malcolm Johnson on opportunities to
enhance the new ITU HQ building, we would like to express The State of Kuwait’s
intention to contribute CHF2.5 million for the new ITU HQ building in accordance
with Document C18/47.

This contribution shall take the form of two partial payments that shall be
settled before the completion of the new HQ building.

Kuwait would be delighted to enhance the lobby/reception areas named
under the late Amir of Kuwait HH SH. Sabah Al-Sabah, the Amir of Humanity. In
addition, Kuwait would like to enhance the internal garden which could be named
“Humanity Courtyard” in honour of the late Amir. Both shall have a Kuwaiti theme.

This offer is on the understanding that Decision 619 decides 4 will first be
amended as proposed.

We thank you and wish you the best

Regards,
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